
Chapter Chair: Emmerson Walgrove     Secretary: Sue Middleditch 
 

Treasurer: Glenn Middleditch    Chaplain: Mthr Sharon Brown SCP 
 

Committee members: Jean Radley, Sue Ford, Stella Leigh & Ron Grubb 

 
 

 

Will be holding our Spring Eucharist 

on 

Saturday 15th February 2020 

At 

Ripon Cathedral 
 Liberty Courthouse, Minster Road, Ripon, North Yorkshire, HG4 1QS 

 

The agenda for the day is as follows: 
 

10:30 am Arrival and Robe 

11:30 am Eucharist   

Approx. 1pm Lunch (Please bring a packed lunch) 

1:30 pm Short committee meeting 

2pm Finishing time 
 

Everyone is welcome 
 

There will be an opportunity for new members to be admitted into our 

Chapter as part of the Eucharist Service 

 

 If you have any access needs, please contact our Secretary                         

Sue Middleditch 

Email: middleditch@live.com or phone: 0113 2643946 or 07976 209127 

mailto:middleditch@live.com

